
Broomhouse Street Party will
be moved indoors tomorrow –
and you are invited!
Broomhouse Street Party is taking place from 11am-3pm tomorrow
11  August  2016  in  Broomhouse  Market  and  The  Broomhouse
Centre.  Everyone is welcome!  Due to the forecast of wet
weather, most of the events will now take place in St David’s
Church Hall.

The aim of the friendly community event is to let people know
what services are available locally to support their health
and wellbeing, and to have a great time whilst doing so! 
There will be a fabulous range of free activities for all the
family, including sports taster sessions, kids games, DIY food
and craft stalls.
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